Starward Bound Business Meeting
Barnes & Noble Location
July 21, 2016

The meeting was called to order at 7:17 p.m.

There were four members attending, and no guests.

The previous month's minutes were read, and the motion was made, by Dave McFarland, to
accept the minutes without corrections. Gary Hall seconded the motion. The motion was voted
on, and passed.

The Financial Report was presented by Dave McFarland. The club's Bank Balance, as of
07/21/16, is $823.20, give or take a penny. The Petty Cash balance, as of 07/21/16, is $116.62.

Income: We received one membership dues. Expenses: None for this month.

The current club membership stands at 15 full members, and 3 free members, for a total of 18
members.

The next Business Meeting will be on 08/18/16, at Barnes & Noble.

The next Mystery SIG is on 08/05/16 at the Flying Tiger, in Fairborn. The book is “Midnight
Riot” by Ben Aaronovitch.

The next SF SIG is on 09/08/16, at Barnes & Noble. The book is “The Interminables” by Paige
Orwin.

The next Gaming SIG is on 08/06/16, and 09/17/16 at the McFarland's.

The next SF & Stuff will be at the McFarland's, on 7/23/16. There won't be an August SF &
Stuff. The September SF & Stuff will be the Club Picnic at Tony and Leah Sax's house. The
date 1s 09/10/16. The October SF & Stuff will be at the Hall's on 10/15/16.

We scheduled a date for our annual trip to the Ohio Renaissance Festival. The date is 09/24/16,
with a Rain Date of 10/08/16.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m.

Diane McFarland did a great job running the meeting, in Rebecca Teed's absence. Good job,
Diane!



